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As a resident of Fingal affected by Dublin airport flight path (near Swords Road) I wish to
express objection to night flights 11-7am. The conditions of the second runway need to be
kept. Increased/nighttime flights would negatively affect quality of life of adult and
children in the area, due to sound pollution and worsening air quality.

Kind regards,

Dr Ealga Beary





